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Mayor Tecklenburg, Emergency Management Team to Deliver City 

Recovery Briefing 
 

Charleston, S.C.— Please join Charleston Mayor John Tecklenburg, Chief Gregory Mullen and 

Emergency Management Director Mark Wilbert at the Gaillard Center located at 2 George 

Street at 2 p.m., October 10, 2016 for a briefing on the latest news about the city’s recovery 

efforts following Hurricane Matthew.  

 

 

WHO:           Charleston Mayor John Tecklenburg 

Chief Gregory Mullen 

City of Charleston Emergency Management Director Mark Wilbert 

 

WHAT:         Briefing on the city’s post-storm recovery efforts 

  

WHERE:     Charleston Gaillard Center, 2 George Street 

 

WHEN:        2 p.m., Monday, October 10, 2016 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT:  Jack O’Toole, Director of Communications 
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